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I am in opposition to bill HCR3013.  The people of North Dakota do not want to go back in time 

and push our family and friends away from our state.  We all have the right to love and marry of 

our choice.  I’m sorry if you disagree but I feel this bill is the personnel beliefs of a select group 

of individuals.  Don’t recall hearing this bill being on anyone’s campaign positions.  

The news is reporting that polls are showing that majority of North Dakotan’s are in support of 

same sex marriages.  But, to get an accurate feel for all North Dakota constituents further 

polling should be done before a decision is made, or better yet it should be voted on by all of 

North Dakota on the next ballot.    

Thank you for your time. 

 


